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March 7, 2025 

 

Dear Members of the Seneca Falls Central School Community: 

 

Legislation requires school districts to evaluate the level of lead in their water sources during specified 

intervals (prior was five years, will now be every three years). We recently completed our testing 

requirements. The threshold level of lead in drinking water is now 5 parts per billion (ppb).  

 

Lead testing was completed by Pace Analytics in February 2025. Upon consultation with Genesee 

Valley educational Partnership Health & Safety Service Department, Seneca Falls CSD contracted 

with Pace Analytical to sample and test for lead in our water sources. On February 20, 2025, Pace 

Analytical collected from 46 sample sites from the required water sources in the District. Water 

sources were evaluated following the Environmental Protection agency (EPA) testing protocol. 

 

Paced Analytical shared the results from its water testing with us on February 28, 2025. The test 

showed zero outlets above the 5 ppb. 

 

The District places a great value on the health and safety of our students and staff. As such we will 

continue to be vigilant with our testing for environmental concerns. 

 

Thank you, 

Michelle Reed 

 

Dr. Michelle Reed 

Superintendent 

Seneca Falls Central School District 


